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School

Wednesday 5th April 2023
Dear Parents / Caregivers & Whanau,

Year 5/6 Finlay Park Adventure Camp 2023 Information Letter #3

Final Camp Costing:

Thank you to all students, parents and whanau for your support in fundraising towards camp over the past two terms. We were very
pleased with the amount of money raised and this has made an impact on the final cost of camp. With fundraising efforts we have
managed to reduce the cost per student from $240 to $210.

Thank you to all parents who have let us know that they would like their child to attend camp and those who have given the school $50.
This leaves $160 to cover the cost of each child's camp. We continue to encourage the use of Online Kindo School Shop and Eftpos for
money coming into the school.

Term 2 Individual Fundraiser:
Thank you for all the support shown towards fundraising for our camp. We now move into individual fundraising in Term 2, with our Raffle

being the main focus. Please see the attached natice for more information if you are interested in taking part in this fundraiser.

Camp / Fundraiser Payment Timeline:

Payment Date Due

Raffle Fundraiser (if taking part) Friday 2nd June

Final Camp Monies Collected for Camp Friday 11th August

Parent Volunteers:

Thank you to all the parents who put their name forward to be a parent volunteer at camp. We really appreciate the overwhelming support
we have had from all parents in making our Yr 5/6 camp happen. We are now in the process of finalising parents and will be in contact
with you all via mail over the next week.

In Term 2, Medical Consent, Swimming Consent and Student Contracts will be sent home that need to be completed by both parents and
students. It is important that this information is carefully read and correctly completed to ensure the health and safety of your child at
camp.

Clothing, Equipment and Food:

All children will require a comprehensive gear list, including a sleeping bag, thermals (pants and top), raincoat, beanie and gloves, sturdy
covered-in footwear and woollen socks for their time away. On the back of this newsletter you will find a detailed list so that you can
start looking out for these items, borrowing from family and checking out sales.

The weather in September can be unpredictable and change quickly but as students are moving about most of the day, shorts and t-shirts
are also required.

If you have any questions about camp please do not hesitate to make contact on kgraveson@katikati.school.nz

Kind regards,

Kristy Graveson
Year 5/6 Team Leader


mailto:kgraveson@katikati.school.nz

GEAR LIST - FINLAY PARK 2023

General Clothing

Other

Undies (4) Back pack / School bag
Socks (6) Lunch box
PJ's Drink Bottle

Long Johns / Thermal Underwear

Water proof bags for dirty clothing

Woollen Hat / Beanie

Togs / Wetsuit Extras

Fleece Camera

Sweatshirt / Jersey (2) Cards

Trackpants (2) Torch

T-shirt / Skivvy / Long sleeve (3) Teddy Bear

Parka / Water Proof Jacket

0ld clothes for Paint Ball Food Provided by Home
Fleece Bag of Fruit

Bathroom Gear

Home Baking in a named container

Bathroom Bag

Morning Tea - for Day 1

Toothbrush / Toothpaste

Lunch - for Day 1

Soap

Towels (2) What Not to Bring
Sleeping Gear Cellphone

Sleeping Bag Electronic Games

Blanket iPod / MP3

Pillow with Pillow Case Knives

Bottom Sheet

Lollies / Chewing Gum / Sweets

Footwear

Walking Shoes (sturdy)

Slippers (optional)

Aqua Shoes if available
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Wednesday 5th April 2023
Dear Parents / Caregivers & Whanau,
Year 5/6 Finlay Park Adventure Camp 2023 Raffle Fundraiser

Help us to get all of our Year 5 and 6 students to camp. As part of our efforts to fundraise for our camp in Term 3, the students are able to
sell raffle tickets from the start of Term 2. This is an optional fundraiser, to help reduce the cost of your child attending camp.

For a raffle sheet of 20 tickets, sold at $2.00 each, your child will earn $40.00 towards the cost of camp.

If you or child/children wish to sell raffle tickets as a fundraiser then please read, fill in the permission slip/order form and return to your
classroom teacher by the end of Week 1 in Term 2. Students will then be provided with the raffle tickets to sell.

Once you have sold all your raffle tickets, return the money and completed raffle ticket sheet to Miss Graveson - Rm 26. Please ensure
you have counted all the money and therefaore is the correct amount (this will then be deposited into the office).

Students have the option to sell as many raffle tickets as they wish. A new raffle sheet will be allocated to your child once a completed
raffle ticket sheet and correct money has been returned. Please indicate on the permission slip how many sheets in total you would like
your child to sell during the fundraising time - this will help with giving an estimate of sheets required during organisation.

For each raffle ticket sheet, there are 20 tickets to be sold at $2.00 each.

Please be aware that no additional raffle sheets will be issued until all outstanding money is returned.

All raffle ticket sheets and money are due in to Miss Graveson - Rm 26, by Friday 2nd June.

Thank you for your continued support and efforts in getting all our Year 5/6 students to camp.

If you have any questions about camp please do not hesitate to make contact on kgraveson(@katikati.school.nz

Kind regards,

Kristy Graveson
Year 5/6 Team Leader

YR 5/6 FINLAY PARK ADVENTURE CAMP 2023 - RAFFLE CONSENT FORM

Please return completed form to Classroom Teacher by Friday 28 April
| give permission for my son/daughter to sell raffle tickets as a fundraiser for Finlay Park Adventure Camp 2023.

Student's Name: Room:

No of Raffle ticket sheets required:

| understand that all raffle ticket money must be paid or unsold tickets returned to the office.

Parent's Name: Signed:

Date:
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